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TWGA Board Update

Hi Everyone:

It’s hard to believe this is our last newsletter for 2022. We all have had a year of triumphs,
tribulations, celebrations and sorrows. We hope next year brings many good things!

A few weeks ago we sent a survey as a follow up to our Fall meeting and had 42 responses.
Based on the feedback it looks like the majority voted to keep the “no fee” to belong to TWGA
with a separate fee per tournament. We will have that structure again this coming year. 

The “Ida” was voted to stay the same as last year WITH the addition of a one day option on
Sunday. So, mark your calendars NOW for 2023 the “Ida” will be September 9th and 10th. 

Wishing  everyone  the best holiday season! Hope to  see you December 16th!

Your friends,

Cara, Linda, Julie and Katie
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Upcoming 

Thanks to Mary Cook for
organizing and coordinating with

the Restaurant team to make 
 this event happen!



Ru

Congratulations to Renee Mahle for
her hole in one on Hole # 8 on

October 30th, 2022!
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Other News!

Awesome

Renee!!
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Congratulations  Cara Cahill!
Once again Cara has exceeded all

expectations! 
But no one would expect any different!
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More News!
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Pro Shop Updates



See ya on the course in

Cara, Linda, Julie and Katie
TWGA Board


